
SJRCS Super Virtual Family Fun Night & Auction 

Hello SJRCS Families! For the Virtual event  on April 25th, from 
6-8p.m., we are asking that each family share a single Google Slide 
containing what you have been up to during this quarantine. We will 
then compile all of these slides into one presentation that will be 
displayed during the event. 

To submit your slide, please share your file with Mr. Fairley in Google 
Drive. Please see below for instructions on how to share a file from 
Google.

Thank you in advance for your participation!  I can’t wait to see your 
pictures!  

How to share files from Google Drive:

1. On a computer, go to Google Drive, Docs, Sheets, or Slides.
2. Click the file you want to share.
3. Click Share.
4. Under "People," enter the desired email address (mfairley@sjrcs.org).
5. IMPORTANT* When sharing in Google, please select the option “Can edit” by 

clicking the Down arrow.
6. Click Send. 
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